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Successful Evacuation November 20th, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our first rehearsal of the evacuation plan for 
the entire school was a tremendous success. I am proud to announce that we 
were able to effectively evacuate the premises in just 6 minutes! 
 
This achievement is a testament to the dedication and cooperation of our 
students and teachers. Their commitment to prioritizing student safety made a 
significant impact on the success of this drill. 
 
I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to all the students and staff members 
for their attentiveness and swift action during the evacuation process. Your 
cooperation and preparedness are instrumental in ensuring the safety and 
well-being of everyone in our school community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we strive to 
maintain a safe and secure environment for all. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
[Mrs Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary School Headmistress 
 


